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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 

We are pleased to update you on the current situation about Erbil Airport as follows: 
 
Following the lifting of the blockade by the federal government in Baghdad on March 14, airlines have been 
making plans to resume services to Erbil. A blockade of the airspace across the northern Iraqi border is slowing 
down the efforts the recover the former flights. This blockade is set to expire on March 31. Other airlines are set to 
return for commencement of their summer schedule. 
 
Until March 25th and ongoing: 
Fly Dubai   (To Dubai / Extra flight on Saturday 24.03. to meet demand) 
Iraqi Airways (Commenced 2x weekly service to Amman from Erbil) 
Air Arabia    
 
Post March 25th – confirmed: 
Middle East Airlines (from 03.04. to Beirut) 
Air Arabia   (2x per week from 25.03.) 
 
Airlines yet to confirm dates to return: 
Qatar Airways 
Mahan Air 
Turkish Airlines  
Atlas Global  
Egypt Air 
Royal Jordanian 
 

The following airlines await news on the approvals process  
to pass the Turkish airspace on their way to Erbil: 
Austrian Airline 
Lufthansa Airline 
Pegasus Airline 
Germania Airline 
 
Thank you for your attention.  
Yours sincerely, 
M.G. International Transports GmbH 
 
Disclaimer:  
All rights reserved, it is not allowed to copy or make use of part or the information without our written approval. The information in this 
publication are based on today’s information and are subject to change without notice. Details are given without responsibility.

 


